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Wednesday, 28 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

It has come to my attention that an increasing number of children are bringing in toys from 

home, and this is causing problems both in the classroom and in the playground.  

 

From now on, please ensure that your child is not bringing in any toys from home – this 

includes teddy bears, small toys such as shopkins items; dolls and key rings.   

 

If your child does bring in a toy from home, this will be confiscated by your child’s class 

teacher and returned to you at the end of the day.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Julie Ireland (Headteacher)  
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